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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Previous government references in materials and publications 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 21 November 2013, page 52) 

 

QUESTION No. SI-12 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  All right. You may not be the relevant officer here—it may well be another 

officer—but I have been advised that there has been instruction to remove reference to the previous 

government in all agency materials and publications. Is that true? 

Ms Beauchamp:  I am not sure. It has not come from me in terms of removing material. I would 

have to take that on notice. 

Senator KIM CARR:  You are not aware of this. Are any of the publications officers here? 

Ms Beauchamp:  I have certainly not issued any instructions. I would have to take that on notice. 

 

ANSWER 

 

The Department has not been instructed to remove reference to the previous government in agency 

materials and publications. 


